
This half term, Year Four will be learning about the following topics:

	English
	· Superlative and comparative adjectives, adverbs
· Commas 

· Stories with moral dilemmas

· Explanation

· Sentence structures, including subordinate clauses

	Maths
	· Number, place value, rounding

· Addition and subtraction

· Multiplication and division

· Angles

· Properties of shape

· Interpreting data

· Number sequencing

	Science
	‘States of Matter’ -We will compare and group materials according to solids, liquids and gases, learn how materials change state when heated or cooled and the part of evaporation and condensation in water cycle.

	ICT
	‘We are Bug Fixers’ - We will continue using ‘Scratch’. We will look for errors in algorithms and correct them.

	Geography
	We will be looking at natural disasters with a study of earthquakes, volcanoes, tsunamis and mountains. The children will look at the physical causes of these events and the human affects of flooding, eruptions, earthquakes and disasters. 

	Art
	Drawing and painting skills, Sculpture, using Clay to make a volcanic/mountain landscape.

	P.E.
	 Hockey
Dance – Volcanoes

	Music
	The children will be developing singing, composing, performing and evaluating, including using the pentatonic scale.

	French
	We will continue to develop language skills through the topic of ‘Pocket Money’. We will be learning how to state preferences as well as developing number vocabulary.

	R.E.
	We will be studying the worship practices of different religions and these help people with their faith with Mrs Webb. 

	P.S.H.E. & Citizenship
	Going for Goals! Children will consider how to achieve targets we are given and supporting each other in breaking these down into manageable steps. We will be thinking about sharing our successes in the class and supporting each other as learners.  


Homework, usually Literacy, Numeracy and any spelling and multiplication tables will be given out on a Friday to be handed in by the following Wednesday. Please read with your child regularly and record this in their reading record as it is part of their weekly homework. Times tables and spelling test take place every Friday. 
The outdoor games sessions will be on Tuesday. A suitable outdoor kit is needed for these lessons. Please ensure that your child has something suitable for the Winter weather. 
Please can you also ensure your child has the correct equipment required for school: A blue cartridge pen with spare refills, pencil, ruler and eraser. They also require a named water bottle. 

 If you have any concerns please don’t hesitate to come and see me.
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.

Mrs Dean
Well Green Primary School








